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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held before the Planning Commission of 
the City of Hesperia beginning at 6:30 P.M., Thursday, October 10, 2019, reviewing the following 
project: 

 
1. Consideration of a Conditional Use Permit, CUP19-00008, to construct a 1,481 

square foot Walmart convenience store that includes the sale of beer, wine and 
liquor for off-site consumption, and a 4,860 square foot fueling station with 6 fuel 
islands on approximately one gross acre within the Regional Commercial (RC) zone 
of the Main Street and Freeway Corridor Specific Plan located on the south side of 
Main Street, approximately 375’ west of the Aqueduct.  
 
 
 

 
Published the week of September 16, 2019 
 

  
 /s/ Amanda Malone, 
 Planning Secretary 
   
 
Posted on September 16, 2019 

 
IF YOU CHALLENGE THESE PROPOSALS IN COURT, YOU MAY BE LIMITED TO RAISING 
ONLY THOSE ISSUES YOU OR SOMEONE ELSE RAISED AT THE PUBLIC HEARING 
DESCRIBED IN THIS NOTICE, OR IN WRITTEN CORRESPONDENCE DELIVERED TO THE 
PLANNING COMMISSION AT, OR PRIOR TO, THE PUBLIC HEARING. 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 


